
 

CLASS NOTE TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

Class Name: Y4, Hazel and Sycamore 

Date: Wednesday 14th March 2018 
Subject: HENNA WORKSHOP 

cc: office 
 

Dear Y4 Parents and Guardians 

As part of Year 4’s Learning Journey they have been reading ‘Varjak Paw’ by S F Said since January.   The book tells 

the story of a small Mesopotamian Blue cat and his journey after his family is split apart.   

As part of the children’s Fantastic Finish we have organised a Henna Workshop on Wednesday 14th March.   During 

the ancient times of Mesopotamia, henna was used to dye skin and hair as well as fabrics including silk, wool and 

leather very much as it is today. The children will learn how to create many different and inspirational patterns and 

designs on a medium of their choice– not their skin! 

The children should come to school this day with any two of the following:  a white pillar candle (approx. 15cm tall), 

a light coloured flat stone (fist sized) or a plain mug. The children will then get to bring home their beautiful designs. 

The cost of the workshop is £5.09 per child. You are not obliged to contribute and no child will be excluded on 

financial grounds. However, if we cannot raise the total amount, the workshop may have to be cancelled. If there are 

any difficulties in paying this amount, please see Mrs Owen or Mrs Lucas. We would like you to make payments by 

9th March using our ‘ParentPay’ account which enables parents to pay online. 

If you have any questions about what to bring in, please discuss these with Miss Hepden. 

Thank you. 

 

On behalf of the Year 4 Team 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Silk
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wool
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Leather

